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Joe Paul and I hit the road yesterday for a great visit to the Mobile area.  We met with 
folks at Daphne High School and Spanish Fort High, had lunch with some favorite alums 
and attended a terrific alumni gathering last evening.  The best part of the trip for me was 
giving out scholarship awards to students at the two high schools, an impressive group of 
young people.  If they are good indicators of the quality of our entire new freshman class, 
we are in for a very good year.  M. 
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 Wasn't the plane available for this vital university mission? 
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